Dear Friends,
Thank you for visiting the virtual home of All Saints Catholic School in Rossford, Ohio!

Our school has a long tradition of forming faithful disciples and good citizens, beginning with the arrival
of our eastern European ancestors who came to Rossford in search of the American dream. Our original
two ethnic parishes, Saints Cyril and Methodius (Slovak) and Saint Mary Magdalene (Polish) operated
their own elementary schools until the 1972-1973 academic year, when they combined to form Alter
Elementary School, named for the third Bishop of Toledo, who then became Archbishop of Cincinnati.
On September 8, 1990, the two parishes merged to create All Saints Parish, and our current, very
user-friendly school facility opened in September 1997.

While Catholic education in Rossford has evolved through the years, what hasn’t changed is the quality
and dedication of our faculty and staff, our commitment to living and growing our Catholic faith, and our
community’s support of this significant ministry of All Saints Parish. Our teachers are caring and
committed. Our Catholic identity is evident in our weekly celebrations of the Eucharist and faith put into
action throughout our school. Our students have unique opportunities to develop their God-given gifts
not only in the classroom, but also in the art studio, the music room, and on the athletic court and field.

Thank you again for visiting us online. Now, please accept our invitation to visit in-person. May God
bless you and yours through the intercession of All Saints!

Go Falcons!

SaED

Reverend Scott S. Woods
Pastor



